
RCW 69.07.120  Disposition of money into food processing 
inspection account.  All moneys received by the department under the 
provisions of this chapter, RCW 15.130.410, and chapter 69.22 RCW 
shall be paid into the food processing inspection account hereby 
created within the agricultural local fund established in RCW 
43.23.230 and shall be used solely to carry out the provisions of this 
chapter, RCW 15.130.410, and chapters 69.22 and 15.130 RCW.  [2018 c 
236 § 714; 2014 c 98 § 3; 2011 c 281 § 12; 1992 c 160 § 5; 1967 ex.s. 
c 121 § 12.]

Findings—Intent—2014 c 98: "The legislature finds that the 
availability of affordable, fresh, and nourishing foods is essential 
for individuals to maintain a healthy lifestyle. The legislature also 
finds that new methods of purchasing and delivering fresh, nourishing 
foods are emerging and lowering the costs of these foods. The 
legislature further finds that some of the new business models for 
purchasing and delivering fresh, nourishing foods are being 
inappropriately classified as food service establishments. Therefore, 
it is the intent of the legislature to establish a direct seller 
license for businesses that sell and collect payment only through a 
website for prepackaged foods obtained from a food processor either 
licensed or inspected, or both, by a state or federal regulatory 
agency and that deliver the food directly to consumers without any 
interim storage." [2014 c 98 § 1.]
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